
 

 

 

Other relevant information 

  

Bankinter, S.A. (hereinafter “Bankinter” or “Bank”), hereby announces that, on 24 October 

2024, it will present its financial results for the third quarter of 2024.  

  

Analysts and investors may follow this presentation at 9.00 via webcast (in english) on the 

Bankinter corporate website (www.bankinter.com/webcorporativa).  An audio recording of 

the presentation will be made available on the website for a minimum period of one 

month.   

 

Furthermore, a copy of the presentation will be made available before the start of the 

webcast on the Bankinter’s corporate website and on the CNMV website.  Otherwise, the 

presentation is also available by telephone, according to the information available on the 

corporate website of the Bank.  

 

At 11:00, Bankinter’s CEO, Gloria Ortiz, will give a press conference on these results. 

 

 

Madrid, 30 September 2024 

 

http://www.bankinter.com/webcorporativa

